SOLEGR City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 WEST RIVERVIEW AVENUE, P.O. BOX 151
NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151
(419) 592-4010
FAX (419) 599-8393

ALL INTERESTED PARTIES

This letter shall advise you that as authorized
by Napoleon City Council , Ordinance No. 2-87,
and in consultation with the U.S. Postmaster for
Mayor the City of Napoleon, I as Building Inspector
Donald M. Stange have made the following address revision

OWNER or OCCUPANT : Ms. Jeanette Damman

Members of Council

Michael J. DeWit, President ADDRESS--~---=~--- : 396 Independence Crt. Apt. Hé
Dennis Fligor

James Hershberger STRUCTURE ON LOT #:

Glenn A. Miller

Travis B. Sheaffer SUBDIVISION NAME--:

Char Weber

Terri A. Williams THE ABOVE STRUCTURE

HAS BEEN ASSIGNED
THE ADDRESS' (S) OF: 388 Independence Crt.
City Manager

Marc S, Gerken, P.E. DATE--~--—ceee : 08/25/97
SIGNED —h 7

Finance Director ,,.7;\ ) / / 7 / / N

Gregory J. Heath BUILDING INSPECTOR: /' c2o /. 7200000 b5t
POSTMASTER----~---:

Law Director

David M. Grahn COPIES TO
oW~~~ - —mmm e e . x

City Engineer Occupant-------eeoe o _ :

Adam C. Hoff, P.E. City of Napoleon Building Department-------- : X
City of Napoleon U.S. Post Office----------—-: x
City of Napoleon Util., Elec. & Oper Dept---: x
City of Napoleon Fire Department------------. x
Ohio Gas Company-----~----ceee . ____. x
Dimension Cable-----wooee . x
Henry County Auditors Office--------—c-—-c-. :
Henry County Treasurer------—---——ceo—ce_ o __ :
Henry County Recorder----------—_—________ b
United Telephone Company----------c-ocee__—_ t X

Henry County Sheriff Dept. 911--------—wo___ b 4



City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 WEST RIVERVIEW AVENUE, P.O. BOX 151
NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151
(419) 592-4010

FAX (419) 599-8393

*_H IR, s
~ress ',..\C_l:'—"
* &S oy * August 25, 1997
x % “- % *
Ms. Jeanette Damman
Mayor 396 Independence Crt H6

Donald M. Stange

Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Members of Council

Michael J. DeWit, President  1RC- Change of address

Dennis Fligor

James Hershberger

Glenn A. Miller Dear Ms. Damman

Travis B. Sheaffer

Char Weber This letter is to inform you that after researching the addressing

Terri A. Williams

within your development, I have decided to make a few changes.

The United States Postal Service has requested that we eliminate

;:‘r’c“:'g:;n b Alfa-numeric addressing in the City. The idea behind the request is
T to establish a national standard for addressing and Alfa-numeric has

shown to be incompatible with such a system. The proposed changes

will also assist emergency personnel in locating your residence when

Finance Director
Gregory J. Heath

needed.
Law Director . - . .
David M. Grahn I apologize for the inconvenience and the expense this causes you.
Please refer to the attached address change notice for your new
ity Enginser address which will become effective immediately. Also please note
Adam C. Hoff, P.E. we have sent a copy to all parties listed on the notice.

If you have questions or concerns regarding this notice plegse call me

at 592-4010.
Sincerely )
) // /

=7 7‘ oy

Brent N. Damman
Zoning Administrator



